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   SHCC LISTSERV#41
 

Welcome to the SHCC LISTSERV.  The SHCC LISTSERV provides updates on important, time-sensitive information about the administration of your Section 8 HAP Contract and other items of interest released by HUD. 


Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2009 3:35 PM
To: UpdateSHCC
Subject: SHCC ListServ #41 - Training Opportunity - iMAX conversion and 202C

The iMAX implementation deadline is February 28, 2009.  Are you looking for training opportunities on the iMAX system?
 

HUD's Little Rock Multifamily Housing Program Center made us aware of a February 19, 2009 training that will be conducted in Little Rock, Arkansas, which will include iMAX and 202C.  The course announcement and registration brochure is attached.  

 

Note:  As of February 3, 2009, 50% of the properties in SHCC's portfolio have converted; 50% have not.  Failure to convert to the iMAX system by February 28, 2009 may result in a delay of HAP payments.  If you have not yet begun sending iMAX transmissions, you only have 25 days left!!  Once you have converted to iMAX transmissions, please notify your SHCC TRACS Data Analyst in writing immediately.  This will ensure your TRACS messages are appropriately routed to you via iMAX.

 

Please contact SHCC's Director of Housing Assistance Payments, Jenny DeSilva, at Jenniferd@hacanet.org or 512-474-5332 ext. 3167, with any questions. 



